Dear Deputy Renouf,

I refer to your letter of 20th January, 2017 and would advise the following on behalf of St Vincent de Paul Society.

- 1. We have not noted any prevalent issues, nor have we had to offer additional support above what we would normally provide (food/electricity/occasional small bills).
- 2. Since 1st January, 2016 we have received 15 requests for assistance from new single parents. We have a total of 24 single parents on our books from a total of 201 clients.
- 3. We have not been advised of any particular difficulties encountered by single parent families.

I trust this information is of help. Should you require any additional information, please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

President, S.V.P.